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From the RE's Desk
As we start the new year, I want to thank every-

one who helped make 1993 a success. Our year
ended with money in the treasury and a growing
membership.
After a slow start, our Solo program is back on

track, and we have seen a steady increase in en-
trants over the second half of 1993. The Solo driv-
ing schools with the Porsche and BMWclubs have
not only contributed to the recent growth in the
Soloprogram, but more importantly have created a
positive image for the SCCA. The first complete
season of our wheel to wheel program was a suc-
cess. We now have several licensed race workers
and almost forty licensed drivers. Getting a new
racing program started is a significant achieve-
ment, and everyone involved should be very
proud. SCCA had a total of twenty competition
events in 1993.

What about 1994? I'm very optimistic that our
existing programs will grow and prosper, but I also
feel that we must be open to new ideas. Some of
the exciting new things already planned for 1994
are the revival of our Solo I program, Solo drivers
schools with the British Car Club and the Toyota
group, and the first ever Mini Grand Prix with the
Arthritis Foundation of Hawaii.
My personal goal for 1994 is to get more of you

involved in the operation of our club. We need
new faces and ideas. If this sounds like a sales
pitch, it is. The SCCAneeds you. Give me a call.
There's a place waiting for you. Happy NewYear
to all our members!

M.G.Lewis
Regional Executive

Hawaii Region, SCCA

Racing Update
The first wheel to wheel event of 1994 is sched-

uled for February 5 & 6 at Hawaii Raceway Park.
We will be having a Driver's School on Saturday,
and a Regional Race on Sunday. The racing
should be exciting as several new drivers will be
joining the program. The action starts about 8:00
a.m. both days, and all of our members should

consider joining us. Remember, this a nonspecta-
tor event and you will be asked to help out. Please
call M.G.Lewisat 672-8255 ifyou plan to attend.
All new drivers who plan to attend the school

should make arrangements well in advance of
the event.

1994 Solo II Schedule
The first Solo of 1994 will be January 16
We finally have a confirmed schedule of Solo II

dates for 1994. Please note that some of these
dates are NOT the second Sunday of the month.
Wedo share the area we use at Barber's Point, and
unfortunately there seems to be more competition
for the weekend dates this year. The SCCAis very
lucky to have the use of the Barber's Point facility,

and we will continue to cooperate in every way
with the Navyso that we remain welcome guests.


